

SCHOOL OF GRADUATE STUDIES

	DGS.1
Ref. No.:	

31st July, 2024

Dear Sir/Madam,

ONLINE RECOMMENDATION FOR GRADUATE PROGRAMME APPLICATIONS

Please be reminded that the deadline for online applications for admission into graduate programmes was July 31, 2024.

This letter is to kindly request Heads of Academic Units to go online and recommend selected applicants for admission into the various graduate programmes. Until applications are completed and cleared, applicants should not be considered for admission. Please get in touch with Mr. Richard Yao Afedeke (rafedeke@ug.edu.gh) for assistance if you are unable to access the online applications.

Kindly note that the online recommendations should be done by the close of work on Monday, August 19, 2024.

Counting on your cooperation.

Yours sincerely,

Mr. Worlanyo Newton Torvinyo

School Administrator

SGS

CC: Dean, SGS

Vice-Dean, SGS

Mr. P. Kuti, UGCS

Senior Assistant Registrar, Academic Unit, SGS

